
Madrigal, Anna-Marie 

3/30/2012 5:10:59 PM
Johns, Christopher (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CPJ2)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: 03/23/12 Reply letter to Assm Jerry Hill re testimony of

in R1102019
Redacted and

Redacted

Dear Mr. Johns:

Please find attached the reply letter fro Executive Director Paul Clanon.

My apologies for the tardiness.

Thank you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636 
F: 415.703.1356

SB GT&S 0057739


